
MAIN STREET 
SCHOOL

Winter News 

Let’s Celebrate

Main Street students like
to celebrate! Whether it’s
winter time activities like
gingerbread houses or
celebrating the 100th day
of school, we like to
dress up or participate in
the fun! Fun days keep
us smiling and laughing!

ROCK Card Rewards

Main Street students have been keeping
Mrs. Millard busy cooking breakfast.
Students are able to cash in their ROCK
cards for multiple items and these
students chose to pick “Breakfast with the
Principal”! 

Curricular Activities

Teachers are working hard across the
district to provide culminating activities
for our students throughout the year.
Student enthusiasm and participation has
been fantastic and provides energy to the
school day!

Upcoming Fun:

Read Across America is right around the
corner! We will be celebrating the
importance of reading with fun activities
throughout the week of March 3rd
through the 7th.


